Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 2:44 PM

To: ‘Gourley, Christina L (DFW)'

Subject: RE: Kittitas County SMP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Chris.

[ will work towards that and get the project scheduled for the Hearing Examiner for June 11", Look for a notice of public

hearing from me sometime next week.
Thanks.

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner 11

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St.. Suite 2
Ellensburg. WA 98926
509.962.7637

From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW) [mailto:Christina.Gourley@dfw.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 2:43 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: Kittitas County SMP

Thanks Lindsey,

We have decided to just proceed on our current track. If it appears that we will need a formal delineation or report, we
will cross that bridge when we get there. If we can try for the June 11" date, | think that would be the best case for
everyone.

Thank you,
Chris Gourley

From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us]
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 2:39 PM

To: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)

Subject: Kittitas County SMP

Hi Chris,
I wanted to provide you a few links to information that we discussed on the phone today.
Below is what your proposal CU-14-00006 is being evaluated under:

KC Shoreline Master Program 1975
KCC 17A — Critical Areas




I also wanted to provide you a copy of the Draft proposed SMP to Department of Ecology.
Resolution No. 2014-162
The mitigation ratios for wetlands section is located on page number 59 of the draft SMP. (this is not the pdf page
number)

Hopefully this information helps.
Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637
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